
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Budget Summary 

Followed by Special Town Meeting of the Electors 

Town of Plymouth 

6:00 p.m. 

November 12, 2024 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, November 12, 2024 there will be a 

Public Hearing on the 2025 proposed budget at the Plymouth Town Hall, 8219 W 

High St. Orfordville, WI  53576. The budget can also be viewed at the clerk’s office 

by appointment. Upon completion of the Public Hearing, a Special Town Meeting 

of the Electors Pursuant to sec 60.12 (c) of Wisconsin State Statues by the Town 

Board for the following purposes will be held: 

 

1. Resolution to adopt the 2024 Town Tax Levy to be paid in 2025 pursuant to 

sec 60.10 (1) (a) of the Wis State Stats. 

 

October 28, 2024 

 

This affidavit is attesting the notice was posted by the Town Clerk at the following designated 

locations on October 28, 2024 

 

Plymouth Town Hall:  8219 W. High St Orfordville, 

Sanitary Building on County H. 

American Legion Post 209 3913 WI 213 Orfordville 

www.plymouthrockwi.gov 

 

 

By:  Dawn Miller 

Town Clerk of the Town of Plymouth 

http://www.plymouthrockwi.gov/

